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Our Twentieth Year

Ms. Kathy Jurado

Subcommittee on Census and Population
U.S. House of Representatives

603 House Annex 1

Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Ms. Jurado:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter written by me on behalf of the Folklore Society
of Greater Washington, containing our comments on H.R. 1706, the bill designating
the square dance as the '"mational folk dance'" of the U.S.

We would appreciate it if a copy of our letter to Rep. Hall be included as
part of the record of testimony on H.R. 1706. If you need further information on
our organization, or on any of our programs, I would be happy to provide it. You

can reach me at my office, 463-2379.

Thanks for your help.

n Westra Hickerson, President
Folklore Pociety of Greater Washington

Sincerely,

Enclosure



